
 

  

 

Year 5 Ancient Historians 
 

This week our Year 5 children showed themselves to be brilliant ancient historians as they made a trip to Truro 

Museum. The children have been Engaging with their History learning around Ancient Egypt and managed to 

discover a huge amount of Relevant information for their topic whilst they were there. 

Children witnessed a demonstration of an Ancient Egyptian mummification, they discovered and handled real 

artefacts that were over 4000 years old and the children saw a real mummy! It was an incredible learning expe-

rience that will no doubt provide them with loads of helpful support in their history work ahead! 

Cycling Around School 

Please can we strongly request that children and parents do not cycle on the school grounds or 

leading from the school until parents are sure it is safe to do so. 

 

Earlier this week we received a complaint from a very upset driver who had a near miss as a 

child rode their bike from the school onto Hendrawna Meadows road and hit the car with the 

cycle. This could have been a terrible accident which we obviously very much want to avoid. The roads 

around school are busy and it is simply not safe for children to cycle unsupervised. 

 

We very much support families cycling to and from school, but please ensure children push their cycles 

around the school site until parents are sure it is safe for them to ride.  Many thanks. 
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Aspirations Day - Support Still Needed 

We still need more parent and family volunteers to come along for our Aspi-

rations Day on 23rd Oct (in the afternoon). If you are willing to speak to our 

children about your role, job or something you’ve achieved, we would love 

to hear from you! If you helped us last year and would be willing to come 

again that would be great too (you can always speak to a different class)!  

Please let your child’s teacher know if you can help!! 



Lost Property 

We have accumulated an enormous amount of lost property collected 

in the wooden Waiting Shelter. Most of this is school jumpers and fleec-

es that are not named so that we cannot return them.  

Please can we encourage parents to always name their child’s items of 

uniform and to have a good look in Lost Property to claim any items.  

Many thanks. 






